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Notice of an investigation into the occurrence of an unintended 
scheduling result in the Victorian gas market on gas day 4 June 2015 

 
 
This Notice is to advise that AEMO is investigating whether an unintended scheduling result 
occurred on gas day 4 June 2015 in the Victorian declared wholesale gas market. 
 
The results of the 2:00 PM operating schedule are under investigation with respect to whether 
equally beneficial bids were not scheduled to the same extent for the Longford system 
injection point. 
 
In order to complete the investigation an assessment of the financial effect on Market 
Participants is required.  This assessment cannot be made until after final settlement 
statements are issued on 24 July 2015. 
 
AEMO expects to conclude its investigation and publish its decision by 14 August 2015. 
 
 
 

Notice Date: 3 July 2015  


